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Wellington received an award letter on March 29, 2019 informing and congratulating the Lake Martin, Alabama and Belleville, Michigan shipping locations for being selected

as a 2018 GM Customer Care and Aftersales On-Time Shipping Award recipient at the Gold level.

Special thanks goes out to all the Wellington team members that made receiving this award possible.  As the letter states:

"Your dedication and commitment to consistently perform above expectations are very much appreciated by the entire General Motors team and we want to recognize your

organization for its outstanding performance." - Vincent Faletti & William Kopicki
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